
... And behold I am with you always, to the end of the age. 
                                       - Matthew 28:20
 

   We are fast approaching the end of the school year and our Moving On Ceremony. We are
starting to practice for the Moving On Ceremony. The kindergarten ready children have been
given their bible verses to memorize. 

   The children have learned so much more than ABC's and 123's. They have begun to learn the
unconditional love of Jesus. My prayer once they leave our preschool, is that they continue to
grow not just physically but in their faith as well. 

   We would like to thank you for your prayers and support during these challenging times. This
month we will be offering a discounted registration rate for our Summer Program. School age kids
welcome with a maximum enrollment of six students at a time. 

Yours in Christ, 
"Miss Pam"

MOVING ON 

PRESCHOOL PRINTS

Happy Easter!Happy Easter!Happy Easter!
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Upcoming Events

REFERRAL PROGRAM
Our Referral Incentive. You can get a
month free tuition by referring a family to
our Preschool. For details pick up a flyer
in the preschool lobby.

1st - 30th Early Registration;
Summer Program

 
1st April Fool's Day

 
2nd Closed - Good Friday

 
4th - Easter Sunday

 
23rd Run - A - Thon

 
 

April

-  Sa in t  Augus t ine

God  l oves  each  o f  us
as  i f  t here  were  on ly

one  o f  us .

 

Spread desired amount of nutella or peanut butter

on a room temperature flour tortilla. 

Place a banana ot one end of the tortilla and roll it

toward the opposite end. 

Slice into rings to desired thickness.

Enjoy!

Ingredients:

Instructions:

Banana Sushi

Flour Tortillas

Banana

Nutella or Peanut Butter

 
3rd - 7th Parent Appreciation Week

 
 

9th Mother's Day
 
 

10th - 14th Report Cards & Portfolio Distribution
 
 

26th Moving On Ceremony 5:30pm
Last Day of Preschool

 
31st - 7th Closed - Memorial Day & 

Summer Prep
 
 
 

May

The winner of our Hostess with the Mostest
raffle is the Magana Family! 

 

Congratualtions Magana Family! We can see
you making a wonderful spread for Easter.

We will not have a raffle basket for the month
of April as the highlight is our 2nd Annual 

Run-A-Thon. The kids are so excited to
participate they continued to practice

running laps as pictured below. 

HOSTESS WITH THE MOSTEST
WINNER

This month we are wishing Athena a very
Happy Birthday!

BIRTHDAY WISHES

RUN-A-THON PRACTICERUN-A-THON PRACTICERUN-A-THON PRACTICE


